
Todd Clamp
108 Saints Creek Lane
Irmo, SC 29063

November 5, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley, I am writing to you to voice my concern over two issues;

Many bill board signs not only in our great state but across the country display inappropriate

dress code of the female population and are also advertising adult book stores and strip clubs.

This is very offensive not only to me but also my wife. I am a father of two young girls who are

also exposed to this obscenity and this causes me great concern. These things are telling our

young generation that this is appropriate.

The other issue that prostitution is easily available over the internet, specifically a web site called

backpage and is used every day all day to solicit prostitution this has caused families to break up,

divorces and deadly diseases. I understand that our law enforcement has sting operations, but the

fact is the web site needs to be banned. I would like to see steps taken to make it illegal for the

web site.

I am available and willing for discussion with whomever you appoint to investigate this issue.

It seems that there are very few that have any values and morals left in this country. It is time for

a stop to this behavior.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

;di~
Todd Clamp




